
  
 

FISCAL IMPACT NOTE 

	

 
 
Ordinance:  O-22-21 
 
Title:  Administrative Hearing Officer  
 
Date:  June 14, 2021 
 
 
This ordinance establishes the position of Administrative Hearing Officer by contract. The 
addition of this contractual position is estimated to cost the City between $84,000 and $105,000 
annually. 
 
 
Prepared by Katie Connolly, Budget Analyst 
 


